

KATHRYN VARGAS DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & RECREATION

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

March 15, 2023

President and Members City Council City of Pittsburgh

Dear President and Members:

We submit for your consideration a resolution authorizing the Mayor and Director of the Department of Parks and Recreation to execute relevant agreements to receive a donation from King Street Productions to install a mural at Ammon Recreation Center and Pool and further providing for an agreement and expenditures not to exceed five thousand (\$5,000.00) dollars for this stated purpose. This donation will be deposited to the General Fund chargeable and payable to account 11101.500000.53.53907.23.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Very truly yours,

Kathryn Vargas Director

KV/LH

Attachment